
Caney Valley Elementary:  Meet the Teacher Nights 

 

Please join us for a Meet the Teacher Night for your child! In order 

for us to be able to have this event, the following guidelines will be in 

place to ensure that students, parents, and staff are able to safely 

enter and move about the facilities while observing social distancing 

guidelines. Please remember to bring your school supplies! 

 

1. Only the parents (or two adults) can accompany a child to his/her 

classroom. Please do not bring any extra siblings unless their 

grade/class is also scheduled for that time.  

2. Masks or cloth facial coverings for ALL ADULTS are required for 

entry into the building.  

3. Hand sanitizer will be available for all to use when entering your 

child’s classroom.  

4. You must attend the scheduled time for your child’s grade. The 

only teachers in the building will be the ones that are scheduled 

at that time. This will help us keep our numbers manageable and 

safe for everyone.  

5. Please do not attend this event if you are experiencing any of the 

following symptoms: 

--unexplained cough or shortness of breath/difficulty breathing 

--fever greater than or equal to 100 degrees Fahrenheit 

--loss of taste or smell 

--chills or repeated shaking with chills 

--close contact with a person with a lab confirmed case of 

COVID-19 within the past 14 days 

 

Tuesday, August 4: 

4:30-6:00 pm 

Kindergarten and 3rd grade  

6:30-8:00 pm 

1st grade and 5th grade 

 

Thursday, August 6: 

5:00-6:30 pm 

PreK, 2nd grade, and 4th grade 


